
 
  

 

  

 

 

     Village of Chenequa 
February 2022 Newsletter   

 

New USB Malware Threat 
We recently have learned of a growing cyber threat using USB devices that are designed to release malware when plugged 
into a computer system.   

According to the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI), a cyber-criminal group by the name of FIN7 has been targeting US 
businesses by sending nefarious USB devices to individuals by mail accompanied by fictitious letters claiming to be from 
the US Department of Health and Human Services with information on COVID-19 guidelines, or fake gifts with forged 
Amazon thank you gift cards.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Forestry Department  
 

Just a reminder, as always, no cutting of trees, brush, or any vegetation is allowed within 75’ of a waterway in the Village 
without a permit.  The purpose of this is to prevent erosion, filter runoff before it goes to the water, maintain a healthy 
aquatic ecosystem, and preserve the natural beauty of all the shorelines. 

The Village of Chenequa employs two foresters that would be more than happy to meet with any resident on-site to help 
with any tree-related questions you may have.   

Thank you – Cody Lincoln and Cody Hagfors 

 

Tax Collection 
   Only the first installment of tax payments may be made at the Village Hall prior to January 31, 2022.   
 

Second installments should be sent to the Waukesha County Treasurer.   

Make Checks Payable to:  Waukesha County Treasurer / 515 W Moreland Blvd, Room 148 / Waukesha, WI  53188 

Please be sure to fill out a 2022 Snow Plow Agreement and  
2022 Dog License Application.  Per ordinance 8.16-7 – A dog 
license shall be required as provided by Section 174.05  
Wisconsin Statutes.  Prior to the issuance of the license the 
owner shall present evidence that the dog is currently 
immunized against rabies.    

 


